

Dunany Country Club Weekly Bulletin July 10, 2019

Lawn Bowling Was A Blast!

Congratulations to the winning team of Cheryl Caron and her guest Carol, Jane Burnell-Jones, Sandra Laroche and Trudy Adams.



Photo credit: Trudy Adams

Match & Handicap

Great weather and golf! The course keeps getting better thanks to **Chris Hart, Alan Morton** and our great and dedicated **Greens Team.** Please be mindful of your speed of play and please enter ALL your scores in order to sustain a handicap. If you cannot complete a full round of 9 you should enter equitable scores for the holes not played in order to complete your round. You need to have at least 10 scores minimum in the last two seasons in order to qualify for a handicap.

The Turtle (Husband and Wife) Results:

We had 25 couples compete last Saturday and I'm thrilled to report no casualties.

Winners: Bruce and Angie Macleod with a combined low net of 46.

Runners Up TIED: Jane & Maurice Pilon and Jim & Lois Finch scoring low nets of 47.

Thanks Cat Spaulding and Paul MacDougall for running the bar.



Photo credit: Dianne Burk

The Parent and Child Under 16 (The Maples) Results:

Played Sunday we held another Junior based low net tournament. Our

Winners: **Nicole and Trudy Adams** with a low net of 36. Runners Up: **Dylan and Jeffrey Adams** with a low net 41.

Congratulations to our winners and thanks to everyone who got out and competed.

Men's Invitational Friday July 12 at 10 a.m. - SOLD OUT!

A fun and food filled day presented by Peter Wright and his crack team of organizers, including **Rick Havill, Bill Gauley, Don Manconi**, and many others. Thanks for all of the great and dedicated work that goes into the tournament.

The Men's Mustache Cup July 13 and 14th

This is a low net, 2-day tournament. Men aged 50 years or over can sign up anytime during the weekend but your rounds must be declared to the starter **BEFORE** playing.

This weekend are the first rounds of the Men's Best Ball and The Markham Cup.

These rounds should be played before Sunday July 14. If it isn't possible to play by this date, there will be a 3-day grace period allowed. After this I will be rolling the dice so please get those rounds in. -Chrys Tindale, Club Captain

Ladies Golf

The groupings for President's Cup, Captain's Prize and Four Ball Match Play are now posted in the Starter Shack (and on the website). These are match play events and the instructions are posted on the bulletin board. To prepare for these match play competitions, you might like to review Rule 3 in the new 2019 rule book or on-line. Also, it is recommended to put a unique identification mark on your golf ball so it is easily recognizable.

The first rounds of the Captain's Prize and Four Ball are to be completed by Monday, July 15th.

Congratulations to the first place team winners in last week's Red, White and Blue Flag Tournament! Winners: **Barb Armstrong, Bev Lough and Anna Robertson**.

Runner-up team: Bonnie Curtin, Careen Heggie and Sue Lavoie.

The IMP Saturday, July 13th, and Sunday July 14th.

Ladies play one round of 9 holes on each day. Be sure to sign the sheet advising the starter before you tee off on the first hole. You may play at any time each day with anyone you choose who will attest your card. The lady with the lowest net score for the combined two rounds will be declared the winner.

Please remember that scores for the IMP, as well as all Ladies Day Wednesday tournaments and the Club Championships will be posted by the captains, so please do not submit your own scores on these days.

Next Wednesday's tournament is 'Dunany Vice' so feel free to comb out your mullet, get decked out in your best pastel T's of pink, peach or fuschia à la **Sonny Crockett** and pack your wedges when we cruise the 'Beach'. We'll have **Tubbs** of fun and even supply you with ammunition!

-Barb Campbell, Ladies Captain

Bridge Lessons have a New Venue

Bridge lessons will now be held from 10:00am to 11:30am at "The Pub" at **Angie MacLeod's** 188 Boyd road. Rsvp to: Macleod.angela@gmail.com

There will be no change in the Regular Mixed bridge. It remains at 12:00 in the clubhouse

Memorial for Bruce Murdoch Saturday, July 13th

Bruce was a long-time member who loved Dunany. The memorial is being organized by **Joyce Murdoch** and **Carolyn Murdoch** and all invited to attend at the clubhouse from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m.

Mike Roy Golf Tournament July 27- Sign-up Sheets Now Available

Sign up for this 5th Annual Memorial Tournament in the Starter Shack. The tournament will be in groups of 4. You can sign up as a group or single and will be matched up with others. Dinner will be at 6 followed by a live music, so bring your dancing shoes.

Dinner is \$30
Entrance after dinner \$5

Dunany Film Night – Thursday August 1st

John N Smith in conversation with Chris Wynn



From working with Hollywood stars like **Michelle Pfeiffer** (pictured) and **Vince Vaughn** to making some of this country's most important documentaries, **John N Smith** is recognized as one of Canada's most influential filmmakers.

Join **John** and **Chris Wynn** as they screen portions of some of John's most notable films: Dangerous Minds, The Boys of St. Vincent and Sitting in Limbo. **John** will take us behind the scenes to understand how these award-winning films came to be made. He'll also tell us why Dunany was so important to him while he was making films and still remains central to his family's life now.

Seating is limited so please phone the starter to reserve your seats. The Evening is free to Members and \$5 for Non -Members. Cocktails at 7p. m. The evening program begins at 7:30 p.m.

Ladies Cocktail Party – Saturday August 3rd

Thank you to those who have volunteered to sell tickets and provide food/munchies for the event. The signup sheets are in the Starter Shack. There are still more items needed and please sign up for a shift at the bar.

Heritage Clubhouse Renovation Project

Your DCC Board is pleased to report that we are well on our way and thank those of you who have come in with new pledges in the last week. We are counting on 100 % participation so please remember to be open if you are approached by a member of our community – every member matters! Curran Lake is driving the lead of our 2019 Fundraising Campaign with a BBQ Night on Friday July 19^{th,} hosted by Dianne and Scott Burk. All of Curran Lake is invited – please respond to the invitation from Dianne. If you are interested in hosting an event for your lake/area we want to hear from you, please contact our Fundraising Chairman Lynn Palmer at lynn.palmer@rogers.com Stay tuned for next week there is more news to come!

If you have photos and news to share please let **Cindy Aikman** know at <u>aikmancindy@gmail.com</u> Have a wonderful week!